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October 27, 2015 
 
 
 
The Executive Committee of the Canadian Association of Medical Device Reprocessing (CAMDR) 
would like you introduce your Provincial Advisor! 
 
Josette Forest is the CAMDR Provincial Advisor for the province of Québec.  CAMDR is highly 
committed to furthering the profession of reprocessing of medical devices, and our Provincial 
Advisors are glad to act on your behalf to bring forward your thoughts and ideas of how we can 
better promote the medical device reprocessing profession.  
 
The CAMDR website (www.CAMDR.ca) has a wealth of information that will be of benefit to all 
reprocessing professionals, but we would also welcome your suggestions on how we can better 
tailor our website to your needs.  Please feel free to contact your Provincial Advisor, Josette 
Forest, via email at josette.forest@videotron.ca if you have any suggestions. 
 
As a reminder, the CAMDR biennial conference is scheduled for October 2016 in Toronto and 
your participation would be most welcomed and appreciated.   
 
We want to welcome Josette Forest to this new role with CAMDR and we look forward to 
working with all our Provincial Advisors! 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Abdool Karim 
President, CAMDR 
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